
Diversifying unmet 
medical needs

Blocking health and 
medical care promotion 
for the entire world 
population due to global 
social issues such as the 
COVID-19 pandemic and 
climate change

Dealing with medical 
access due to uneven 
distribution of medical 
environments and 
medical technology 
between developed and 
developing countries

Dealing with pandemic 
learning from the 
COVID-19 pandemic and 
“new normal”

Providing a drug 
discovery platform 
that supports the 
promotion of drug 
discovery, and 
research and 
development of 
diverse customers

Increasing the number 
of new drugs created

Supporting customer 
drug discovery 
through mRNA 
research and 
development and 
manufacturing 
technology, and 
providing CMC 
development and 
pharmaceutical 
manufacturing 
support services

Creating high quality 
mRNA drug discovery 
seeds, and promoting 
to the clinical stage, 
and integrating 
contract research and 
development to 
manufacturing

Constructing and 
operating a factory 
that can quickly 
manufacture products 
using various mRNA 
technologies with the 
quality that meets 
international standards

Improving drug 
discovery and 
manufacturing 
capabilities throughout 
the industry

Supporting customers 
investing in diverse 
therapeutics areas

Creating and increasing 
drug discovery seeds 
based on Pharma 
standards

Supplying high quality 
and speedy research 
and development

Providing a prompt and 
stable supply of 
high-quality mRNA drug 
substances and 
formulations for clinical 
and commercial 
purposes

Accelerating the 
development of drug 
discoveries that can find 
necessary and sufficient 
treatments and 
improve quality of life

Decreasing the 
number of unmet 
and undiagnosed 
diseases

Having fewer 
patients with limited 
treatment options or 
physical access

Accelerating the finding 
of drug discovery seeds 
of highly difficult 
targets or high success 
rate, and promoting to 
the clinical stage

Providing a global 
joint technology 
development platform
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Meeting 
unmet 
medical 
needs and 
extending the 
healthy life 
expectancy of 
people 
around the 
world
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